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Amazing Grace Children’s Home - Fiesta Project 

For many years now, an annual summer trip 

is made to Mexico City, made up of 

members from various churches involved 

with the Amazing Grace Children’s Home 

with the purpose of being a blessing to the 

children, and showing them how much they 

are loved. Although the trip is full for this 

summer, you and your church can still be a 

part of the ministry that will take place! It 

costs approximately $100 per child to 

provide each child with new shoes, personal gifts at the fiesta, and the 

field trip events that take place during the week. Please consider 

sponsoring a child for this wonderful event! If you would like to contribute 

any amount, please mark “AGCH Fiesta” in the memo of your check and 

send it to Rodgers Baptist Church, P.O. Box 460639, Garland, TX 75046.  

 

Tornadoes Bring Ministry Opportunities in the 

Dayton, Ohio Area  

This spring has been an incredibly active tornado 

season across the United States. As more than 200 

tornadoes struck the Midwest alone in just 13 days, 

Dayton, 

Ohio stole 

the 

headlines as 

one of the 

hardest hit 

cities to date this year. With most of the city out of power and water 

for days on end, through your help and faithful giving to Baptist 

Charities, we were able to mobilize efforts on the ground in the 

Dayton area overnight.  



Pastor Bryson Thompson led the 

newly-organized Assurance Baptist 

Church in relief efforts to a hurting 

community. Armed with bottled 

water, non-perishable foods and 

baby supplies, members from 

Assurance Baptist Church headed 

into neighborhoods affected by the 

tornadoes to bring hope through much needed supplies and most importantly, 

the gospel! Please pray that in the coming days that the Lord will bring fruit for 

their labor. Thank you for continuing to partner together to do church-to-

church ministry! 

In Christ Alone,  

Baptist Charities and Rodgers Baptist Church 


